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On November 30, I966 there -were 12,775 persons in residence in the institutions 
under the Department of Public Welfare, 18 less than on October 31. During November, 
the mental hospital population showed a net increase of 13 patients, four fewer mentally 
ill and 17 more inebriates. This is the second month in which there has been a leveling 
off of the mental hospital resident population. A similar leveling off period occured 
in the fall of 1964, but in 1965 there was a continuous population decrease during the 
September-November period. 

November 30, 1966 resident populations included: 

5,710 in mental hospitals (5,412 mentally ill and 298 inebriates) 
5,729 in institutions for the mentally retarded (6,009 on the books) 
723 in state nursing homes 
301 in the School for the Deaf 
112 in Gillette State Hospital 
101 in Braille and Sight Saving School 
56 in the Minnesota Residential Treatment Center, and 
43 in Glen Lake State Sanatorium. 

With little change in the number of mentally ill patients the past two months, 
there has been a net decrease of 220 mentally HI in residence since the beginning of 
the fiscal year compared with a drop of 250 during the first five months_of fiscal 
year 1965-66. During the same five month period of 1964-65 the number of mentally ill 
in residence decreased 169 and in 1963-64 only 107. So far this year, seven more 
mentally ill patients have entered the hospitals (77 fewer first admissions and 84 
more readmissions and returns from provisional discharge) and 42 more patients have been 
released than during the same period a year ago, but there have been 38 fewer deaths in 
the hospital this year than last. 

The number of patients on the books of the institutions for the mentally retarded 
has decreased by 56 since June 30, 1966, with 112 fewer in residence or on temporary 
leave and 56 more on trial placement than at the beginning of the fiscal year. So far 
this year 24 more mentally retarded have entered the institutions (27 more first 
admissions and three less readmissions and returns from trial placement), 54 more have 
been released and four more have died in residence than during the same period last year. 


















